
February 16, 2021 
 
The COVID-19 Vaccination Program for all Adult Care Facilities began on January 11, 
2021.  The Vaccination has been made available to all staff and residents.   Through the 
Pharmacy Partnership Program, Walgreens will hold clinics at the Home to administer the 
vaccination.  The Home’s vaccination schedule is as follows: 
 
January 15, 2021 
February 5, 2021 
February 26, 2021 
 
Thus far, a total of 10 staff were vaccinated and 62 residents were vaccinated.  It is my 
understanding that these numbers represent the industry average for both groups.  As 
you may also know, the process for the Pfizer vaccination is a two-dose process.   
 
Once the Federal Pharmacy Partnership Program has concluded, adult care facilities will 
have the opportunity to obtain the vaccination to inoculate residents and staff on an on-
going basis. 
 
Please check back here for updates. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
Anthony J. Restaino, CNHA 
Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 


